Government of India
Ministry of Textiles
OFFICE OF THE JUTE COMMISSIONER
CGO Complex, 3" MSO Building, E & F Wings, DF BLOCK,
4™ Floor, Sector-1, Salt Lake City, Kolkata — 700064
No. Jute (Mktg)/42/2004 Date: 10-02-2017

To
The Director,
All Jute Mills,

Sub: Linkage of raw jute with PCSO issued in the month of February, 2017.
Sir,

You are aware that 8.9% raw jute of JCI has been compulsorily linked with the
PCSOs issued in the month of February, 2017. For lifting of stipulated quantity of raw
jute, every jute mill is required to make payment arrangements against sale contracts
corresponding to every PCSO to be issued by Jute Corporation of India.

It is hereby informed that while submission of bills for realizing payments against
supply of B-Twill for the month of February, each jute mill will have to submit
mandatorily a copy of confirmation letter to be issued by JCI about making payment
arrangement for lifting of raw jute. Confirmation letter will be issued against each contract
against particular PCSO and only for that PCSO, bills will be accepted.

Yours faithfully,

otk

(Dipankar Mahto)
Deputy Jute Commissioner

Copy to:
1) Shri K.V.R.Murthy, CMD, JCI

15N, Nellie Sengupta Sarani,
Kolkata-700 087. —For information and necessary action. He is requested to issue

confirmation letter immediately after realizing payment from mills against each contract
corresponding to each PCSO.

2) Chairman, IJMA.
3) Bill Section.



